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RESPONSE TO MEDIA ARTICLE 
 
We refer to media coverage in today’s press in relation to a suggestion 
by a hybrid unit holder of a possible breach by the Company of the SPS 
undertakings. The hybrid unit holder’s suggestion is misconceived. The 
Company denies the accusations and if proceedings are initiated, will 
defend its position vigorously.  
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Further information:  
Investor queries: 

Wayne Johnston, Chief Financial Officer, PaperlinX Limited - +61 3 9768 8393 

Media queries: 

Tim Duncan, Hintons – Mobile: + 61 408 441 122 
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PaperlinX Limited 
ABN 70 005 146 350 
155 Logis Boulevard 
Dandenong South, Victoria 
3175 
Australia 
Tel: +61 3 9768 8300 
Fax: +61 3 9768 8402 
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